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Games with Miss 
Becky 

• How many trips has Miss 
Becky been on with SOAR?

• What does BOH stand for?

MISS BECKY’S BULLETIN  

WOW, where has 2018 gone!!  I hope you had a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.

 It has been a very busy and productive end of 2018 and start 
to 2019.

In October, I went to Chicago and Canada.  In Chicago I had 
the awesome opportunity to attend a mission 

conference at Moody Bible Institute.  It was so 
much fun getting to know other missionaries and meeting so 
many great students. I also went to Chick-fil-a for the first 
time! :)

In Canada, I had the opportunity to visit my home church, 
and see friends and family.  I also had the chance to speak to 
two awesome groups about what I am doing at SOAR.


 

  

Once again whoever is the 
first one to get in touch me 
via email, text, phone call or 
in person will win a prize !!!  

Thanks for playing along 
with me. I love doing these 

games!! 

What’s Happening with         
Miss Becky ?
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Prayer and Praise

Praise: 
• For faithful financial 

supporters God has 
provided   

• Prayer supporters 
• The blessings my prayer 

support team is to me! 

   

Prayer requests:  

  •  SOAR: Baskets-of-Hope 
• Additional SOAR staff 
• God will add to my 

financial and prayer team 

12%

88%

Raised Needed

Miss Becky Dwinnell 
135 Granite Point Court
Kenai, AK  99611

beckydwinnell@soarinternational.org

(907) 283-1961 (Office) 

 (907) 252-5462 (Cell)

 What’s Happening at SOAR:
 We just got back from spending 12 busy days in Russia, so 
now I am in the process of wrapping up this project. Next on 
my agenda is all the legwork for the Baskets-of-Hope project.  
Please pray as our team prepares for this important ministry.

If you would like some information on how you or your 
church/school can get involved with Baskets-of-Hope please 
don’t hesitate to contact SOAR International Ministries.

What’s Happening with Miss Becky (continued) 

During November and December I 
was busy working on the Stuff-a-
Stocking project.  Then ,in January I 
had the opportunity to take a team 
to Russia for this project! What a 

privilege and 
blessing it was to 
minister in Russia. 
Please pray for the 
children who 
received a stocking, 
as well as their 
caretakers.
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